
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

HENNEPIN COUNTY HOUSING AND REDEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 

The Hennepin County Housing and Redevelopment Authority has established a public 
hearing on Tuesday, November 12, 2019 at 1:30 p.m. , immediately following the Board 
of Hennepin County Commissioners Committee meeting, at the Hennepin County 
Government Center, 300 Sixth Street, Minneapolis, MN 55487, in the Hennepin County 
Board Room (A- 2400). 

The hearing will be for public comment on the proposed sale of 1239 Logan Avenue North 
(PID 21-029-24-22-0106) 1713/1715 44th Avenue North (PID 04-029-24-21-0151) and 3544 
34th Avenue South (PID 06-028-23-32-0034) in the City of Minneapolis to the City of Lakes 
Community Land Trust or affiliated entity and 8616 Cedar Lake Road (PID 07-117-21-42-
0127) in the City of St. Louis Park to West Hennepin Affordable Housing Land Trust or 
affiliated entity. 

If you need help to make it possible for you to be active in this event (such as sign language, 
interpreter or assisted hearing equipment), this help can be provided if you ask. To ask for help, 
please call 612-348-9260 (voice) at least three days prior to the event. 


